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West Central Conservancy District has become one of the largest Conservancy Districts 
in Indiana. It has prospered by using resources responsibly rather than by taxing 
freeholders for services. 
  
Recently the District has been working to supply sewers to subdivisions served by failing 
septic systems. These neighborhoods include Jeto Lake, Indian Head Lake, Price 
Heights, Liberty Meadows, Woodcreek, Sheffield, Avondale, Avon Heights, Andrews 
Subdivision, and Jessup Meadows. The District has made substantial infrastructure 
investments to assist with a new school and the industrial buildings along 100S. A new 
interceptor to accommodate future residential expansion in the northwest section of the 
District, new sewer extension for the Easton Gray Development, and extensive plant 
capacity upgrades. 
  
The District’s current and future projects include re-routing the force main and rebuilding 
the Morris Street lift station and providing service to Jessup Meadows. The District is in 
preliminary discussions for an interlocal agreement with the Town of Danville and 
Hendricks County to begin a new sewer line on the southwest corner of the District to 
accommodate the county’s new maintenance facility on 300E. This project will benefit 
new developments at the southwest corner of the District.  
  
The District is proud of not increasing sewer rates in 23 years, while continuing to maintain 
financial stability without compromising the financial security of the District and its 
freeholders. 
 


